
Presentation
Keep in mind

Pursuant to Article 5 of Law 31 of 1992, the Board of Directors of Banco de la República (the Central Bank of
Colombia) submits a report to the Honorable Congress of Colombia, informing about the performance of the
economy and its outlook. This report is submitted twice a year, in March and July, within ten business days
following the start date of the sessions of the Congress. 
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Presented to the Third Committe of the Senate by our Governor, Leonardo Villar Gómez.

https://www.banrep.gov.co/sites/default/files/publicaciones/lvillar-informe-al-congreso-senado-26-04-2021.pdf

